
We welcome all who enter the doors of this church. Just as God’s self-revelation is made complete in the Father, the 
Son, and the Holy Spirit, so do your prayers and presence make our worship service more complete. We pray that you 
may be strengthened and nourished as our community is enriched and uplifted by your presence among us. If you come 
as a visitor, we pray you will leave as a friend. Please sign our guest book. 
 

QUIETLY ENTER THIS HOLY PLACE TO HEAR GOD’S WORD FOR YOU 

• Remember to practice thankfulness and add a coin to your United Thank Offering box.  
 
 
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

•Members & Friends Directory - The Members and Friends directory is being updated.  Please review the 
information in the copy on the table in the Narthex and advise us of any changes:  this may include address, phone 
numbers, email address and any new family members!  The updated directory will be available in May.    
•Mission plate donations in April will go to Lana Pieczynski’s brother, David Holland, a director of YOUTH WITH A 
MISSION (YWAM). He is currently the communicator with their missionaries around the world, keeping in touch with 
them and providing support, but his computer is old and he needs a new laptop.  Let's help them purchase what they 
need. Their work is entirely voluntary!  They need our support! 
•There are 4 more months available for sponsoring Nicholas, our sponsor child.  The signup sheet is available at the 
back of the church.  Thank you!   
•Next Family Worship Sunday is April 26.  
•A new flower dedication sheet is available on the table at the back of the church. Now that Easter and spring are 
here, let’s adorn the sanctuary with flowers. 
•YARD SALE AT HTEC - The vestry would very much like to hear from anyone who is interested in helping 
organize a Yard Sale at HTEC this year.  Whether or not there is a Yard Sale will depend on those willing to help 
organize it, help with set up, sell, and put away items for the HTEC table(s), help put up and put away tables and 
chairs for the event, and help with refreshments.  If you would like to help in any way or have any suggestions 
comments or questions, please talk with Tamsin Lucey  774 200 4279 abritinusa@gmail.com OR any member of the 
vestry before April 13, the next vestry meeting. 
  
 
CLASS INFORMATION: 

•Yoga Time!  Wednesday evening yoga class runs from 6:30 – 7:45 pm.  Practice hatha yoga for mind, body, spirit. 
$12 per class drop-in fee. For more info, contact instructor Linda Davis (508-615-3568 or  karayogi@yahoo.com  
www.yogatimecharlton.com ) .   
•Tai Chi Class is on Friday at 7:30am. 
  (The Tai Chi classes will be ending at the end of this month.) 
 

 

 

 

 
Please be advised of the following changes.   

The office will be open: 

 
Week of April 12 – Tuesday and Wednesday, 9:00 a.m.-12:00 Noon 

Week of April 19 – Friday, 9:00 a.m.-12:00 Noon 

 


